
 

 

 

 

September 30, 2010 

 

Circular 2010-09 

 

To: All Members 

Clearance Certificate Form Revision 

 

 

The Worker's Compensation Board of Indiana (“Board”) has revised WCE-1 “Application for 

Worker’s Compensation Clearance Certificate” State Form 45899 (R6 / 12-09). The form is now 

available for use by a sole officer of a corporation to exclude himself/herself from employee 

status for workers compensation insurance purposes.   

 

In addition, the Board’s website home page, under the “News and Notices” section states: 

“Effective immediately, any independent contractor, regardless of trade, may be granted a 

clearance certificate. The Indiana Department of Revenue must still approve the application.” 

 

You may also access the Board’s website to view the “Independent Contractors” web page. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ronald W. Cooper, CWCP 

President 

 

Enclosure: WCE-1 Clearance Certificate 

http://sharepoint.icrb.net/public/Lists/CompClues/Attachments/105/State%20Form%20WCE-1%2045899%20(R6%2012-09)%20Clearance%20Certificate.pdf
http://www.in.gov/wcb/index.htm
http://www.in.gov/wcb/2328.htm
http://sharepoint.icrb.net/public/Lists/CompClues/Attachments/105/State%20Form%20WCE-1%2045899%20(R6%2012-09)%20Clearance%20Certificate.pdf
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